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16 June 2022 

 

 

Caroline Williams 

Reporter – Auckland’s North Shore 

Stuff 

caroline.williams@stuff.co.nz 

REF: OIA-10145 

 

Dear Caroline 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 17 May 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

Please provide the number of speeding tickets issued between 14 October 2016 (when the 

Albany Hwy road upgrade was completed) and 16 May 2022. 

 

(2) For the same period, please state how many people have died in crashes on Albany Hwy, 

and the total number of serious crashes. 

 

(3) Finally, please provide any reports or research police undertook exploring the case for the 

average speed cameras at this location. 

 

On 18 May 2022, your request was transferred from the New Zealand Police to Waka Kotahi NZ 

Transport Agency. Subsequently, on 30 May 2022, part three of your request was transferred back to 

the NZ Police as the information was found to sit with that organisation. 

 

The following document responds to the remaining parts of your request and is attached: 

• Attachment 1: OIA-10145 - crash data.xlsx 

 

In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Sharne Parsons, Media 

Manager, Engagement and Partnerships, by email to sharne.parsons@nzta.govt.nz  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Galina Mitchelhill 

Senior Manager, Research and Analytics.  

 


